
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE ENGINEER 

NATIONAL HIGHWAY DIVISION, AURANGABAD 

Email: - eenhaurangabad@gmail.com 

Letter No- 24                             Date: 10.01.2022 

 

From, 

EXECUTIVE ENGINEER, 

NH-Division Aurangabad 

 

To, 

Additional Principal Chief Conservator of Forest 

(CAMPA) CUM Nodal Officer 

Forest Conservator, Bihar, Patna 

 

Sub: Forest Clearance for improvement of two Laning with paved Shoulder for existing portion Stretch 

from Km. 38+650 to Km. 45+050 (CH: 40+460 (Design CH-38+650) to CH: 46+860 (Design CH: 

45+050)) of NH-219 has been proposed in the Kaimur district in the state of Bihar. The total length of the 

project road is 6.4 km from Km Ch. 38.650 to Km Ch. 45.050 is passing under the administrative boundary 

of Kaimur Forest Division, Bihar. 

 

Sir, 

 

       Concerning the above subject, the subject route NH (National Highway-219) by NH-Division, 

Aurangabad, to prepare the Detailed Project Report (DPR). We seek forest clearance for the project, which 

starts from Km./Ch. 38+650 to Km./Ch. 45+050 is passing under the administrative boundary of Kaimur 

Forest Division, Bihar. 

 

The initial survey ascertained that this stretch comes under the Notified Protected Forest passes 

through Km Ch. 38+650 (start point) and ends at Km Ch. 45+050. Concerning this, we have decided to for 

improvement of two Laning with paved Shoulder for existing portion Stretch from Km. Km./Ch. 38+650 

to Km./Ch. 45+050 of NH-219 has been proposed in the Kaimur district in the state of Bihar.  

 

In this proposed alignment, 8.0 Ha. Forest land will be affected in the Notified Protected Forest, 

and approx. 117 no. of trees are likely to be fallen.  

 

It is requested to do the needful for granting forest clearance. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Executive Engineer 

N.H. Division, Aurangabad 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


